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To whom it may concern, 

I am writing in SUPPORT of this Bill to PROHIBIT the Diesel Ban from going into 

effect. We farm. There is no way we could farm without diesel trucks. THERE ARE 

NO ELECTRIC FARM TRUCKS!  Nor will that ever be the case. I drive a diesel RV. I 

will not be giving that up. You have NO business telling Oregonians what to drive. On 

top of that, we have nowhere near the infrastructure to charge mass commercial 

vehicles. ZERO - NONE.  We’ve been told to expect rolling brownouts from PGE in 

the future as they can’t keep up with the demands with the unworkable mandates you 

have put on them to go completely Green. Never mind I’m paying nearly 50% more 

for electricity from 2018 - thanks for that by the way. You’re telling me there will be 

the electricity to support this nightmare?  How do you propose to put groceries on 

shelves?  Get crops in?  Move merchandise?  The whole idea is outrageous and I will 

not comply.  Get out of the way of the people of Oregon to live and work well.  

 

 


